TOWN OF STANFORD SPECIAL TOWN BOARD MEETING

TUESDAY, DECEMBER 21ST, 2010


The Town of Stanford Town Board convened for a Special Meeting on Tuesday, December 21st, 2010 along with the Master Plan Committee and the new planner, VHB.


Town Board members present: Supervisor Virginia Stern, Councilwoman Johanna Shaffer and Councilman Mark D’Agostino.


From the Master Plan Committee, the members present were Jan Weido, Conrad Levenson, Chairwoman Carol Hanlon, Gary Lovett, Tom Angell, Spencer Hall, Steve Gotovich, Bob Butts and John Royall, as well as MPC secretary Michelle Turck.


From the planning firm of VHB, John Saccardi, Nina Peek and C.J. Haas were in attendance.


Introductions were made and this kick-off meeting covered the following topics:

· The Master Plan’s focus items of Hudsonia’s prior work, wetlands and CEA’s slopes, ridgelines, farmland protection and alternative energy.

· Historical resources, with VHB hoping to contact the Town Historian and the Historical Society.  Mention was made that the County had an older list of historical buildings in each town.

· Development densities, with discussion on soil maps, alternative housing, Dave Clouser’s former study, the potential of central water and a sewage treatment plant, along with the identification of hamlets.

Mention was made that VHB would also like to meet with the community at some time in the near future to discuss current issues with residents, perhaps breaking into smaller groups to further discussions.

The Master Plan Committee decided to change their 2011 meeting dates to the second and fourth Tuesdays of each month.

This meeting adjourned at 9:50 PM.








Respectfully submitted,








Ritamary Bell








Town Clerk

